
DECEMBER

UPDATE
We’re about to kick off our first event in the newly refurbished clubhouse and

we’re doing it on a high note! Fedics has agreed to spread some festive cheer

and will provide complimentary snacks before the Carols begin at 17h00, until

18h30. Drinks will work on a “BYOB”  basis. 

Please RSVP for catering purposes by 12h00 on Wednesday 13 December. 

Residents welcome from 17h00
Performance and Carols by the Cantiamo Chamber Choir 

at 18h30
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